







INVITATION

To the Presidents of National SAMBO Federations

Dear Mr. President,

The Romanian SAMBO Federation is pleased to invite you and your National SAMBO Federation to take part in the INTERNATIONAL TOURNAMENT "FRIENDSHIP" (M&W, Combat SAMBO) to be held in May 25-30, 2022 in "Sydney 2000 Olympic Complex", Romania.

Completed entry forms duly sealed and signed by NSF President or Secretary General shall be sent to the Tournament Organizing Committee to the following email address: info@frsambo.ro

It would be a great pleasure for us to welcome you at our event.

Looking forward to get you in our beautiful country.

Best regards,

Viorel GASCA – President of the Romanian Sambo Federation ROMAN

Str. Vasile Conta, Nr. 16, Sector 2, București, tel. +4037.276.96.51, fax +4037.289.10.53